
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CB/CO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/PE/2122/INSPIRINGFUTURES        28th April 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you are aware, your child has been given the opportunity to participate in the Inspiring Futures project 
in association with the Warrington Wolves Foundation and Manchester Metropolitan University. Please accept 
my apologies for the delay in students starting this programme, we have been waiting for confirmation from 
the main deliverers.  
 
I am pleased to announce that the start date is Monday 9th May and every Monday (except school holidays) 
thereafter for 12 weeks. Sessions will take place mostly at the Halliwell Jones Stadium with a couple of 
sessions scheduled at school. 
 
Students will need to come to school in full PE kit. Uniform and school shoes must be brought to school so 
that they can change following the session. Students will be taken to the stadium and return to school in our 
school mini bus and they will accompanied by a member of Sir Thomas Boteler staff at all times.  
 
Most of the sessions will last 2 or 3 hours with some lasting the full day. The tutor will inform students of 
details of their next session and the expectations for the following week. The programme delivery will focus 
on activities which will help to improve the wellbeing, resilience and confidence of our students. This will 
lead to an increased ability to form positive social relationships, recognise and react to mental fitness 
concerns, raise awareness of risky behaviours and have an enhanced attitude towards the value of education.  
 
There may also be opportunities for families, parents and carers to work with trained professionals to tackle 
situations and problems that may arise in the community or domestically. The main aim is for students to 
realise their potential, embrace opportunities for self-improvement and inspire them to make effective life 
choices. 
 
Thank you for your support and we hope our students embrace this opportunity. If you do have any questions 
please do contact cburbidge@boteler.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr C Burbidge 
Director of Sport and Performance 
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